
NEW ROTARY CLUB CHARTERED 

 

Garth satellite club has joined the Rotary family in the Southern 
Wales District receiving their Charter from RGBI President Donna on 
12 July at Canada Lodge and Lake. 

The new club will meet regularly every other Tuesday with one 
business and one social meeting every month.  It and has already 
notched up several achievements, including defibrillator units in the 
community. They are also actively working on creating Dementia 
Friendly communities in their local area 

In her address, Donna 
praised the progress 
Rotary Garth had made 
in such short space of 
time was remarkable. 
She added that Rotary 
Garth was the first 
Rotary club in the UK 
this year to achieve 
Charter Status,  

She wished them continued success and good fortune in the year 
ahead 



Charles Middleton President of Garth Rotary Club paid tribute to 
Garth members whose enthusiasm and commitment over the 
eighteen-month period had brought the club quickly to this milestone. 

He thanked Chelwood Bridge Rotary Club for their support in 
establishing Garth Rotary Club. 

He stressed the five principles of Garth Rotary are: Keeping things 
informal, Being of mixed gender, Making new Friends, Helping in the 
Community and Having fun while doing this. 

Entertainment was provided by: The Geordie Boys Alan Mould And 
Richard Porch, plus the clubs resident artist Dave Elderly.  

The club meets every other Tuesday at the Lewis Arms 7-9 pm, and 
new members are always welcome.  

Photos of the event courtesy of Owen Mathias Photography

 

 


